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13.5.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers 
 
I have to start this week’s Weekly Word with a special 
well done to all of our Y6 children.  This week they have 
had their SATs tests and we are all agreed that they have 
been absolutely amazing and we are incredibly proud of 
them all.   
 
It’s the first time SATs tests have been administered 
since the pandemic and despite this, and everything else 
they have had to deal with over the past couple of years, 
they have shown remarkable resilience and 
determination.   
 
Thank you also to parents/carers who said that their 
child had felt relaxed throughout the week and how 
much they enjoyed the delicious SATs breakfast provided 
by our incredible kitchen staff! Top left you can see the 
Y6 classes on the field enjoying an enormous game of 
capture the flag – not a bad way to unwind after a tough 
week! 
 
In other news, middle left we have a photo of a Y3 child 
standing over his homemade seismometer.   
 
In Y3/4 the children have been learning all about 
earthquakes and this is the outcome; another fine 
example of how creative our curriculum is and how 
much children enjoy their lessons! 
 
Bottom left we have more outdoor learning in the forest 
school area.  Here the children’s Guided Reading book, 
The Great Chocoplot by Chris Callaghan, inspired them to 
create their own cocoa pods! 
 
And finally, if you haven’t already, please can you 
complete the survey about PE Kit.  The uniform providers 
(Morley’s) are coming in next Tuesday. 

 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sun  

 
Mr I. Johnson 
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Have a nice weekend 
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